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Traffic Advisory – S. Carrollton Avenue at S. Claiborne Avenue  
 
Residents, businesses and motorists are advised of a traffic lane shift for the southbound lanes of  
S. Carrollton Avenue at the S. Claiborne Avenue intersection.  On Tuesday, March 31, 2015, the lanes 
will shift towards the center median.  Two travel lanes will remain open through the intersection at all 
times.  This traffic shift will remain in place for approximately three-months.  Northbound lanes will 
be restored to their original 
configuration. 
 
This work is part of the $27.8 million S. Claiborne Avenue Drainage Improvement Project.  B&K 
Construction Company is working for the Corps of Engineers and the Sewerage and Water Board. 
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